
[image: image1.wmf] 

 

 


Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376                                                                          9th October 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to let you know that the child isolating in Year 5/6 and her family have all been tested for coronavirus and the result has returned negative.

We have personally contacted the Department for Education Coronavirus Team and they have confirmed that it is safe for her to return to school on Monday.

Although we are fortunate to receive this good news, cases do continue to rise in the area, so please could we once again request that you consider the whole school community by ensuring that you wear a mask when dropping off and collecting. This is particularly important at pick up when so many families are together and also protects our staff when you are talking to them about your child.

Could we also ask you, once again, not to wait in the road for your children. This causes a safety risk as children eagerly run out into the road to greet you. It also means that parents arriving cannot safely pass through the crowd to enter the playground as requested.

Key stage one pupils will not be allowed to leave their teacher until we can see that you are in the playground. All pupils have been reminded of the safety risk and we expect the key stage two pupils in particular to take responsibility for their own safety with our and your support.

Please could we also remind you to use the back path when walking to and from the car park with your children.

Thank you once again for your continued support and for thinking of the safety of our whole community.

Enjoy this sunny Friday and have a lovely weekend!

Kind regards,

Kelly and Duncan
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